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EXHIBIT 2: SATISFACTION OF SPECIAL OPERATING CONDITIONS

On July 28, 2009, the Commission granted the above-cited application of Channel 20 TV

Company (“CTTC”) for a modification of the construction permit for KCDO-TV with

the special operating condition that KCDO-TV take steps necessary to restore service to

persons who resided within the Grade B contour of the station's analog facility and are

not predicted to receive service from the authorized digital facility. The condition may

be met by entering into long-term retransmission agreements with existing television

translator stations or by translators licensed to CTTC.

On December 17, the “Region 1” government-owned translator system began

broadcasting KCDO-TV from its stations in the following locations: Yuma, Idalia, Wray,

Holyoke, Julesburg, Pleasant Valley, Sterling, and Peetz. Region 1 subsequently added

KCDO-TV to translators at Anton and Akron.

On May 4, 2010, the Commission issued a license to CTTC for a Digital Television

Replacement Translator (“DTVRT”) at Kimball, Nebraska. See File No. BLCDT-

20100407ABE. On June 3, 2010, CTTC filed an application for a license for another

DTVRT at Sidney, Nebraska, certifying the construction of the facility in accordance

with the construction permit issued on January 6, 2010, BDRTCDT-20091223ANC.

The combined coverage area of these translators is depicted on the map submitted with

this application. Together these facilities cover 98.3% of the population in KCDO-TV’s

analog loss area.

Accordingly, CTTC has satisfied the conditions that the Commission placed on the

grant of its construction permit.


